
PUBLIC NOTICE
Downtown Crossville Inc. has applied for a special 
events beer license for the Taste of Crossville to be held 
on May 24, 2018. The event will be held on Main Street 
from Neecham to Fourth Street and Taylor Avenue from 
Thurman Avenue to Main Street between the hours of 
3:00 p.m. and 9:00 p.m The Crossville Beer Board will 
meet on Tuesday, April 10, 2018 at 5:45 p.m. at City Hall 
to consider the application.

Valerie Hale, City Clerk
City of Crossville, Tennessee
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